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						              UPDATE 2022
Swim Winchester is a non-profit organization whose goal is to build a community pool that will provide access 
to swimming and fitness all year round as a public-private partnership with the Town of Winchester. We envision 
a gathering place that promotes water safety and good health for all ages and abilities. 

THE PRELIMINARY DESIGN UNVEILED
Wow! What a beautiful facility! In April, a committee made up of several Board members along with local 
experts in architecture, engineering, and construction selected Boston-based Fennick McCredie Architecture 
(FMA) from a group of eight firms that responded to a Request for Proposal (RFP). FMA has created a beautiful 
initial design based on site considerations and community feedback. We can’t wait to walk in the front door!

SKILLINGS FIELD LOCATION
In 2018, the Winchester Select Board and School Committee 
voted unanimously to conditionally approve a site in the 
northeast corner of Skillings Field for the pool facility. This site 
has the advantage of access to existing parking at the field for 
use during the pool’s busy times after school and in the summer.

THE PLAN FOR A POOL
From the beginning, Swim Winchester has emphasized 
extensive planning for this complex project. We have used 
nationally recognized firms to conduct studies which include 
Business Plan Feasibility, Site Alternatives, Site Option 
Modeling, Site Geotechnical and Environmental Conditions, Flood Impact, and Programming. 

WHAT’S NEXT?
The preliminary design will be further developed and its operations plan evaluated for financial self-
sustainability. The resulting design package will be submitted to a cost estimator for a construction price range. 
This information will then be used to assess the feasibility of a capital campaign to build the pool. In parallel, we 
will also continue to work with town officials to plan the timeline and next steps for building on the site. 



OUR DONORS 
We appreciate the financial support of the over 600 individuals and 
organizations who have donated to the community pool project so far. These 
gifts help make everything happen! Below is the list of our 2021 donors:
Alefiya & Mark Albers
Tess Alejo
Terry & Bob Alexander
Merrie Allen
Steve & Linda Anderson
Ragnhild Bairnsfather
Shiva Barton
Zhiqian Liu & Wei Ben
Debbie & Ed Benoit
David & Jo Bentley
Nancy Bigelow
Wendy Bittner
Jerry & Judy Blaine
Bruce Bonnell
Elizabeth Scott & Larry Bradley
Julie Broderick
Don & Barbara Brown
Bryn & Charlie Buck
Chuck & Nancy Buck
Dot & Ted Butler
Joan & Denis Byrne
Prassede Calabi
Gregory Montello & Shannon Callahan
Kathleen Donaldson & Izzy Callahan
Donna & Scott Campbell
Susan Goobie & Steve Campo
Mary Chmielowiec & Horacio Caperan
Brian Casserly & Celiane Rey-Casserly
Dianne Chabot
William Chan
Ligang Zhang & Lei Chang
Dongjun Lou & Ye Chen
Jian Chen
Judy Wang & Aaron Chen
Peter & Vicky Coccoluto
Courtney & Chris Crowell
Jane E. Jones & Stanley Cygelman
Qing Deng
Kim & Damien DiGiovanni
Abbie & Lex DiMatteo
Donna Pomponi & Diane Diperna
Jan Dolan
Patty & Nate Dowden
Christine & Randell Drane
Monica & Edward Driggers
Mary & Hugh Drummond
Bo Jin & Yuyan Duan
Deirdre Giblin & David DuBard
Thomas Dunn
Andrew Dupee
Thomas E. Dwyer
Jim & Emma Egan
David & Marjorie Estridge
Christie Falkenberg
Martha Werler & David Fonseca
Elyse Wilson & Don Foote
Jamie & Blair Fosburgh
Nassim Fotouhi
Tom & Kim Freund
Terry & Mary Fuller
John & Anita Gerrein
Catherine Curtis & Hudson Gilmer
Lori & David Goehring
Joan DeNatale Green
Ann LeVarn & David Greenbaum
Kyle Carney & Chris Gregory

Weimin Guo
Roger & Reena Hain
Yuejiao Dai & Wei Han
Meredith Rowe & Christian Hart-Nibbrig
Tove Hayden
Yan He
Carolyn & Jamie Hintlian
Yu Yun Huang
Mary Hummon
Doug & Leigh Hurd
Kathleen & Cornelius Hurley
Barbara Hyde
Angela Iverson
Chengxiang Ji
Jody Alexander & Kyle Johnson
Susan Fagerstrom & Doug Johnston
Dave Judelson
Greg & Ava Juwa
Kristine & Tyson Kamikawa
Betsy & Jack Kelly
Kathleen Bodie & Paul Kelly
Patty & Nick Kolias
Jo Goldman & Greg Kotonias
Marta Kruszelnicka
Ken & Rose Anne Krutt
Kristen Pappas & David Kurtz
Vickie Landi
Julia Daggett & Chris Leadbetter
Mary Jane Lenhardt
Suzanne & Scott Leslie
Anqi Luo & Scott Li
Gang Li
Hua Li & Jerry Haishan Li
Yun Feng & Yun Li
Shaoxia Yu & Shiwen Lin
Jinghui Dong & Jian Liu
Jifeng Liu & Qianfan Wang
Alice G. Lombardo
Krista & Chris Loose
Bob & Diane Lord
Michael & Audrey Loria
Anne Lucas
Ildiko & Alex Ludman 
Laura Selfors & Kevin Madden
Judy & Mike Manzo
Doug & Mary Ann Marmon
Paul & Jackie Masi
Carrie & Steven Mauras
Mike & Debbie McGonigle
Ann McGovern
James & Mary Kay McIntyre
Mark & Lietza Molloy
Bob & Kathleen Montgomery
John & Carol Moriarty
Sylvie Durand-Morris & Orin Morris
Marilyn Mullane & Phil Coonley
Bob & Joy Neubert
Wendy Jo & Doug New
Carolyn Nolan
Tara & Michael O’Meara
Marisa & Donald Paterson
James & Faith Pelusi
Kerry & Bob Pescatore
Pfizer, Inc.
Judith A. Murray & James Pidacks
Sue & Steve Powers

Raytheon Technologies
Jetsy & Joseph Reid
Suzanne & Jason Roeder
Adam & Elana Rudiger
The Sala Family
Dick & Betsy Sampson
Gary & Kim Savage
Linda Rossetti & Steve Schlesinger
Richard & Nancy Schrock
Donald & Elyse Schuerman
Barbara Seymour
Charlie & Jennifer Skeele
Robin Smith
Rich & Sharon Solomon
Caroline Shamu & Peter Sorger
Betsey Spiller
Amanda Lewis & Tom Springer
Margaret Lowry & Brad Steele
Margaret Sudbury
Xinhang Sun
David Szabo
Kang Tan
Jeri Taylor
Robert & Carole Tedesco
Anna & Dylan Tonry
Joe Tozza
Susan Bear & Philip Tsichlis
Geetu Wallecha & Vivek Uppal
Rob & Anja van Ommering
Cosette & Jeroen van Paassen
Susan Verdicchio & Shizuo Mukai
Brian & Shannon Vernaglia
VMware Foundation
Fritz & Denise von Mering
Cristy & Rob Walsh
Bin Wang
Ying Shen & Ying Wang
Barbara J. Wiedenman
Jennifer & John Wilson
Norman & Janet Wolbrom
Workday
Jing Xu
Meng Yan
Feng Shi & Jiayue Zhang
Jiexi Zhang
Li Jianwen & Yong Zhang
Yu Chang & Quan Zhang
Yao Lu & Chenchen Zhou
Qing Huai & Aijun Zhu
Anonymous (7)

Please contact Joe Reid at info@
swimwinchester.org for any omission 
or to change a recognition name. 

The lap pool will be the home 
of our high school swim teams, 
a town swim team, Masters 
swimming, recreational lap 
swimming, swim lessons, and other 
water fitness activities. 

The recreational pool is focused 
on family fun, swim lessons, aqua 
therapy, and exercise classes. Warm 
water is great for young children, 
older adults, and individuals with 
special needs.

To make a gift, please visit our website at www.swimwinchester.org or mail a check to Swim 
Winchester, PO Box 44, Winchester, MA 01890. Thank you!
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Board of Directors
Caroline Shamu, President
Bryn Buck, Clerk
Victoria Landi, Treasurer
David Bentley
Nancy Bigelow
Shannon Callahan
Mary Chmielowiec
Catherine Curtis
Tom Freund
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